
Parish Cllr. John Reardon

Written Statement

I have missed various Monday evening meetings due to work commitments; I work a 24/7 shift
pattern. However, this does mean I am in the village more often. I have attended various Highways
meetings with Kent Highways to discuss their maintenance programs. I am involved with the
Surrenden Field improvements, organising new paths once the lease is extended. Running the Parish
Council website and monitoring the Facebook page is a constant source of work, but with the
improvements to smartphones, broadband and 4G mobile data it can be done almost anywhere.


